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Vice PrEsioest
NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

February 21, 1986

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attn: Mr. Lester S. Rubenstein, Di
PWR Project Directorate #2
Division of PWR Licensing-A

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Gent lemen:

rector

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS NO. 1 AND 2

I IATE NUC TR
Our letter dated February 14,

1985 (Serial Neo.

Serial No. 85-523B

NO/DJV/acm

Docket Nos. 50-338
50-339

License Nos. NPF-4
NPF-7

523A) requested an

amendment to the Operating Licenses for North Anna Units 1 and 2 to revise
the setpoint for the Intermediate Range nuclear flux trip. As a result of
several telephone conferences with your staff, we have decided to withdraw
our February 14, 1985 amendment request, and to submit a revised request
addressing the issues and concerns raised in your staff's review. We are
currently planning to submit our revised request in April, 1986.

~Very truly yours,
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W. L. Stewart

cec: Dr. J. Nelson Graca
Regional Administrator
NRC Region II

Mr. Morris W. Branch
NRC Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station

Mr. Charles Price
Department of Health

109 Governor Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219

Mr. Leon B. Engle

NRC North Anna Project Manager

PWR Project Directorate #2
Division of PWR Licensing-A
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